
 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently     

reading at home. 

 
Reception =  Noa-Maeve Hurst 
Class 1 =  Ollie Fish 
Class 2 =   Ruby Coe 
Class 3 =   Flynn Dinnis 
Class 4 =  Tommy Kipping 
Class 5 =  Alice Chapman 
Class 6 =   Anastasia Garbutt-Maher 

Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School 

Wednesday 24th March 2021 

Bunnies =   Elias Cunningham-Ford 
Owls =  Theo Dinsdale 
Reception =  Austin Kyme 
Class 1 =   Maisie Williams 
Class 2 =   Elsie Stanford 
Class 3 =  Sienna Thomson 
Class 4 =   Imogen Grunnill 
Class 5 =     Amos Terry 
Class 6 =     Ben Wigley 

For children who have a positive ‘can do’ learning attitude. 

Our Christian value this half term is:   

HONESTY 

As the current government guidelines aren’t 

allowing school trips. We have decided to 

bring the experience into school. Next week 

a full farm (with all the   

animals) will be coming to 

visit our playground. We 

are super excited and 

can’t wait to pet a llama! 

 

 
 

For displaying our values of Love, Friendship, Trust & Honesty 

Bunnies =  Oliver Garvey 
Owls =   Elsie Allum 
Reception =   Xander Haugh & Chloe Nightingale 
Class 1 =    Bea Wood 
Class 2 =   Zubayda Mahmood & Harry Ersoy 
Class 3 =  Bella Daggers 
Class 4 =   Freddie Newland 
Class 5 =    Jensen Spence 
Class 6 =   Neve Smith 

Stars of  the 

Week 

By sharing our best jokes on Friday, we raised an 

amazing £129 for Comic Relief. The 

prize winners with the funniest joke in 

each class were;  Delancy, Pippa, 

Sadie, Georgina, Luis, Harvey, Dylan, 

Bertie, Faye & Seth. 

On Friday we will sadly say goodbye to Mr 

Ingham. He has worked at our school for 5 

years and we would all 

like to say thank you and 

wish him good luck with 

his new adventures.  

On Friday a short interim report will be sent home, 

this report is to give you an idea of where your child is 

working in terms of their age related expecta-

tions and the possible impact lockdown down 

has had on their learning.  

 

The variation in how much home learning was      

completed has differed between children and could 

have impacted on your child in the short term. But, 

please remember that staff in school are working   

exceptionally hard to ensure gaps in learning are filled 

and that all children get back on track across the   

curriculum. A fuller school report and parents evening 

(if restrictions allow) will be offered hopefully in July. 

Please DO NOT park on Church Lane, 

which runs parallel to the 

graveyard, during         

collection and drop off. 


